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Dear Margaret Auer,

October 8, 2001

Ms. Margaret E. Auer
Dean, University Libraries
University of Detroit Mercy

MCN Library
P.0O. Box 19900
Detreit, M1 48219-0900

On behalf of the DALNET Information Hub Development Committee, | am
pleased to announce that your project on Black Abolitionists has been allocated
$15,000. You will be receiving a letter in the next few weeks on how you may
avail yourself of these funds and outlining guidelines and timeframes for

expenditures.

if you have any questions, please contact me.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
Y Lechack

Michael C. Piper
DALNET Director

Cc: Jerry Bosler, Chair Board of Directors



